
11th May 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

We’re very excited to be welcoming top athlete Jenny Wallwork to the school on
Wednesday 25 May 2022.

Jenny Wallwork will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with all pupils, followed by a talk
and question and answer session for the school. The aim of the event is to inspire the pupils
to be more physically active, but just as importantly to encourage them to discover and then
pursue their passion in life.

The aim of the event is both to connect the pupils to an extraordinary athlete role model, and
to raise money to improve physical activity for the school while also supporting GB athletes
(including Paralympic athletes).

Attached is a sponsorship form for your child to use, to help raise money for the event
should you want to make a contribution. Some of the money raised will be used to buy
sports equipment for the school.

Please ensure that any Sponsorship Money and the Sponsorship Forms are returned to the
school office 1 week after the event has taken place.

Please also make sure that your child/children come to school on the event day with their PE
Kits!

Thank you in anticipation of creating a terrific and memorable event.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Marsden


